
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

August 11, 2022 

RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE 

 
 
 
TO: Residents within Country Club Annex Subdivision in the Charter Township of 
Brighton utilizing the Livingston Community Water Authority (LCWA) 
  
 
THE August 7, 2022 “PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE"  is hereby 
rescinded following the repair of a water main and subsequent shut down of the 
water system and the satisfactory completion of the Bacteriological Survey 
showing that the water is safe to drink. 
 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL the Livingston Community 
Water Authority at 810-231-1333 ext. 102. 
 
 
 
 

Mark St. Charles 
__________________________       
 
Mark St. Charles, Chairperson 
Livingston Community Water Authority (LCWA) 
 

 
    

10001 Silver Lake Road 

Brighton, MI. 48116 

810-231-1333 


